
We had so much 
fun celebrating the 
4th of July at EHL! 

Our BBQ in the Park 
was a huge success. 
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4th of July Fun!4th of July Fun!



A big shoutout to all our staff 
who made the BBQ possible!



We painted pots then added soil 
and seeds with our Gardening 
Club. The best part was telling old 
stories and laughing!

Brain games are excellent for 
cognitive stimulation.  Our 
recreation team riled up our 
residents with a competitive 
game of trivia!

Gardening ClubGardening Club



When Howard was younger, he served in 
the US Navy. He also enjoyed many outdoor 
activities including fishing, hunting, and 
camping. He is caring, outgoing, and has a 
great sense of humor!

Jurema was born in Rio De Janeiro, 
Brazil and she speaks Portuguese. She 
is very sweet and quiet, but when she 

is talking, she is always laughing. Some 
of the things she enjoys is listening to 

Elvis and watching Disney movies.

Jurema FragaJurema Fraga

Sue used to live in California and grew up in 
Hollywood. She was an insurance agent for over 25 
years. She loves listening to Frank Sinatra, reading 
People magazine, and doing her makeup. One of 
her favorite memories is going on family vacations. 

Sue TrebesSue Trebes

We are excited to welcome these new residents!We are excited to welcome these new residents!
Howard MattoonHoward Mattoon

Bob is a very active and energetic guy who enjoys 
hanging out with staff. He is sweet, helpful, and 

has a good sense of humor. He values being 
a hard worker from his days spent on a farm. 

One thing about him is he sure loves coffee and 
would drink 10 cups a day if he could!

Robert “Bob” FravelRobert “Bob” Fravel

Jackie attended college to be a dental 
hygienist. She is also very proud of being 
a long-time foster parent. She is caring, 
kind, and generous with others. She 
enjoys hanging out with staff and loves 
visiting with family.

Mary “Jackie” FosterMary “Jackie” Foster

to our Village!!to our Village!!



If you would like to support making a difference in 
the lives of those who are affected by Alzheimer’s, we 
kindly ask you consider donating to the Alzheimer's 
association. Your donation goes to support the effort 
and research to put an end to Alzheimer's all together.

Thank you for joining our efforts to make a difference in 
the lives of those living with Alzheimer’s and everyone 
who loves them.

Visit our website at 

for a link to the team site. 

Please join us on October 8th, 2023.Please join us on October 8th, 2023.

www.elderhealthandliving.com 

You can also join our 
event on Facebook!

We are asking that families make sure to bring 
in the newest insurance cards for our residents 
so we can make a copy for our records. The 
United Healthcare program will no longer be 
providing us with that information so we are 
going to rely on families to bring them in. 

Future Dress Up Days!Future Dress Up Days!
HAWAIIAN SHIRT DAY!HAWAIIAN SHIRT DAY!
HALLOWEEN!HALLOWEEN!

FALLFALL  COLORSCOLORS  DAY!DAY!

HOLIDAYHOLIDAY SPIRIT  SPIRIT WEEK!WEEK!

•	 August 11th:

•	 October 31st:

•	 November 17th:

•	 December 18-22:

Red, White BlueBlue 

Insurance CardsInsurance Cards



ElderHealth & Living’sElderHealth & Living’s
Please feel free to call the main office Please feel free to call the main office 

at at 541-747-4858541-747-4858  if you have any if you have any 
questions about our support groups.questions about our support groups.

Location:
The Club at ElderHealth & Living

382-B S. 58th Street
Springfield, OR  97478

In RemembranceIn Remembrance

Helen was always very happy and 
cheerful. She loved dancing to music 
and greeting people all over campus 
with her big smile. She was full of life 

and she was always the life of the 
party. We could always count on her 

to make our days better. 

Helen FarringtonHelen Farrington
Jim was always willing to listen to 
his housemates and be there for 

others. He had a very sweet smile 
and the warmest hugs that could 

cheer up anyone. Jim and his hugs 
will be missed so much.

Support Group Schedule:
1st Monday of every month1st Monday of every month

5:00 - 6:00 pm 
3rd Tuesday of every month3rd Tuesday of every month

12:30 - 1:30 pm 

James “Jim” YoungJames “Jim” Young

August 7thAugust 7th

July 18th &July 18th &
 August 15th August 15th

Support GroupSupport Group

I get by with a little help from my friends.

I get by with a little help from my friends.



If you want to give a shout 
out to one of our staff, please 
send an email to our HR 
Coordinator Marianne at:

mcarothers@elderhealthandliving.com.mcarothers@elderhealthandliving.com.

We are excited to announce our We are excited to announce our 
Employee of the MonthEmployee of the Month program! program!

Did you see someone going above and beyond? You Did you see someone going above and beyond? You 
can nominate them for employee of the month by can nominate them for employee of the month by 

filling out a star in the main office!filling out a star in the main office!

Employee of the months will be featured in the EHL newsletter! Stay tune for Employee of the months will be featured in the EHL newsletter! Stay tune for 
the August newsletter for our first nominated Employee of the Month!the August newsletter for our first nominated Employee of the Month!

Stars will be placed on our front door for Stars will be placed on our front door for 
everyone to see!everyone to see!

Marianne’s Memo:Marianne’s Memo:


